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Boy Scouts created Scouting stamp patch 
for stamp design unveiling at Smithsonian 

By Bill McAllister 
Washington Correspondent 

One thing I learned as a Boy Scout 
is that when something is a big deal, 
there will be a Scout patch to cel­
ebrate it. 

Go to any big Scouting event and 
you'll find scores of Scouts with sash­
es and jackets filled with patches from 
national jamborees and other events. 

Now there is a patch that serves as 
proof that the Boy Scouts of America 
are excited about the 44¢ Scouting 
commemorative stamp to be issued in 
201 0, as Scouting in the United States 
celebrates its 1 OOth anniversary. 

The Scouts created the 31/2-inch­
by-5-inch patch for the stamp design 
unveiling ceremony at the Smithson­
ian National Postal Museum in Wash­
ington, D.C. 

The Boy Scouts of America cre­
ated a celebrate Scouting stamp 
patch that shows the design of 
the United States Scouting stamp 
scheduled to be issued in 2010. 

The patch features a woven re­
production of the stamp design sur­
rounded by a red border with the 
words "Celebrate Scouting 201 O 
USPS Stamp Unveiling Ceremony 
November 12, 2009." 

The Scouts also gave out postcards 
featuring the design. These postcards 
should serve as excellent maximum 
cards when the stamp is issued. 

Only a handful of Scouts attended 
the stamp's unveiling, but the patch 
is so attractive that I would bet my 
old stamp collecting merit badge that 
it will be popular. 

James Terry, the assistant chief 
Scout executive from Boy Scouts of 
America headquarters, left no doubt 
that the organization lobbied hard for 
the stamp. 
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Scouts consider licensing opportunity 
Continued from page 1 

Terry recalled writing his first let­
ter urging such a stamp in 2005, 
and he convinced other Scout 
backers to write more letters in 
2008. 

Bob Mersereau, the Boy Scouts 
of America national director of 
the 100th anniversary, told Linn's, 
"By agreement with the USPS, 
we were only permitted to create 
those items in limited quantity for 
distribution to individuals in atten­
dance at the stamp unveiling." 

The Postal Service has offered 

the Scouts a licensing opportunity 
for use of the stamp image on re­
tail products. That option is being 
reviewed and considered by the 
Scouts supply group. 

Mersereau said he expects 
"there will be Boy Scouts of 
America products available with 
the Celebrate Scouting stamp im­
age," no doubt in time for the first 
day of issue at the Scouting Jam­
boree in late July 2010. 

The items will be listed for sale 
with other Scouts 1 OOth anniversa­
ry items at www.scoutstuff.org. • 
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